
 

 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
 

Dear Parents,                                                                                              March 2018 

 

Images of pupils in school publications and on the school website can be motivating for the 

pupils involved, and provide a good opportunity to promote the work of the school.   

 

We are currently updating our school records and request that parents’ consent to the 

school taking and using photographs and images of their children in school publications and on 

our School Website, Twitter account and sometimes in local press.  Our Internet Safety and 

Data Protection policies underpin any use of pupil images at Poulton Lancelyn.  

 

Please inform the school office in writing if you do not wish your child’s photograph to appear 

on the media detailed above.  Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs C Arnold 

Headteacher 
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